
 
Twenty-Fourth Year of  

Greater MI MSCA/  
UA 190 HEAT’S ON 

 
Through the combined efforts of both the Greater MI MSCA and 
UA Local 190 Plumbers/Pipefitters/Service Technicians, the local HEAT’S ON Project 
completed it’s 24th year, in our local area, and our 14th year with our Ferris Chapter. 

These homes, thanks to the efforts of MSCA and UA Local 190, will be safe and warm this winter.  The 
program continues to install smoke detectors and carbon monoxide detectors for those who don’t have 

them.  If they do, we change 
their batteries and make sure 

they are in good working order. 
The program has a number of 

return clients.  This year we 
had a number of follow-up pro-

jects that required small        
repairs. 

 
It’s a great relationship to 
build with the community. 

 
 
                                                       
 
 



Greater Michigan MSCA’s Ferris State University Student Chapter proudly 
held their fourteenth annual HEAT’S ON Project. 
The Chapter has participated with Greater Michigan MSCA and UA Local 
190 for the past 15 years.  They enjoyed their participation, but felt they 

wanted to do more for Mecosta County where Ferris 
State University is located.  The Chapter took on the 
monumental task of scheduling a project for their 
hometown, working with the Mecosta/Osceola County 
Family Independence Agency.  Calls were made to 
have volunteers participate from MSCA contractors 
and chapters throughout the state.  Trucks came from Ann Arbor, Hutzel Plumb-
ing & Heating, Johnson Controls, and T. H. Eiifert in Lansing.   Chapter Advisors 
Sandra Miller and Associate Director  Diane Calmeyn, from Greater Michigan 
MSCA, Chapter Advisor Mike Feutz, FSU and pictured left – John Kleber,     
Mecosta County Department of Human Services was also in attendance.   

Everyone, service techs and students alike enjoyed the opportunity 
to help those in need.  
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